
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF CUPERTINO 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

SPECIAL NOTICE OF VACANCY  

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Cupertino is accepting applications for one unscheduled 

vacancy on the Planning Commission. The vacancy occurred when Commissioner Jerry Liu 

resigned. The (partial) term of this vacancy expires on January 30, 2021 and does not count as a 

full term. The application deadline is 4:30 p.m. on Friday, January 11, 2019. Council will interview 

candidates concurrent with the annual recruitment for all commission and committee members’ 

terms expiring January 30, 2019 beginning at 5:00 p.m. on Monday and Tuesday, January 28 and 

29. 

 

The Commission consists of five members appointed by the Council to overlapping four-year 

terms. Each member shall be a qualified elector in and resident of the City. None of the members 

shall be officials or employees of the City and none of whom shall cohabit with as defined by law, 

nor be related by blood or marriage to any other member of the Commission, the City Manager 

or the staff person(s) assigned to this Commission.  The Commission’s primary function is to 

advise the City Council on land use matters such as specific and general plans, zonings and 

subdivisions. The Commission reviews other matters as specified by City ordinances or Title VII 

of the Government Code of California. The Planning Commission falls under the Political Reform 

Act of 1974 and financial disclosure is required. Regular meetings are held at 6:45 on the second 

and fourth Tuesday of the month in the Community Hall. Commissioners must take an ethics 

course every two years. For more information, contact staff liaison Benjamin Fu at 408-777-3247 

or benjaminf@cupertino.org. 

 

Applications can be downloaded or completed via the Online Advisory Appointment 

Application at www.cupertino.org/vacancies. For more details, please see the website or call the 

City Clerk’s Office at (408) 777-3223. 
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